
 

 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION 

 

 

Based on the latest weather forecast and in the interests of safety, the Muckross 
Head Of the River event scheduled for this Saturday 7 December 2024 is 
cancelled. It is with great regret that the organising committee have reached this 
decision, however our first priority remains the safety of everyone involved. 

 

We wish to sincerely thank all clubs entered for their entries and support for the 
event. The organising committee will review the feasibility of a rescheduled 
fixture in 2025 in consultation with Rowing Ireland DEC. 

 

 

Date of publication: Wednesday 4 December 2024 


